
  

 

Notice of Availability of a Draft Environmental Assessment (EA) for 
the lease of approximately 60 acres of land for the construction of a 
commercial development located on the east and west sides of Ted 
Bushelman Boulevard south of Aero Parkway near the Cincinnati/Northern 
Kentucky International Airport (CVG).  The proposed development would 
consist of an approximately 275,000 square foot distribution/warehouse 
facility, a 98,000 square foot commercial building, commercial storefronts 
with storage buildings, vehicle circulation and parking, stormwater detention 
facilities, and other infrastructure.  This notice and opportunity for public 
involvement is pursuant to  FAA Order 5050.4B, National Environmental 
Policy Act (NEPA) Implementing Instructions for Airport Actions.  
 
A Public Hearing can be held if an interest is presented.  Should anyone wish 
to attend a public hearing on this proposed action please state your request in 
writing to:  Kenton County Airport Board (KCAB), Attn: Debbie Conrad, P.O. 
Box 752000, Cincinnati, Ohio 45275-2000, or email to 
dconrad@cvgairport.com.  Written requests for a public hearing will be 
accepted until 5:00 p.m. (EST) Friday, December 16, 2016.   
 
The Draft EA is available for public review until Friday, December 16, 2016 
during normal business hours at the KCAB Administrative Offices located at 
the CVG Centre, 77 Comair Blvd, Erlanger, KY 41018.  The Draft EA is also 
available online at: http://www.airportsites.net/CVG-EA-Bushelman-Phase-
II/. Copies of the Draft EA have also been provided to relevant Federal, state, 
and local agencies.   
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